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7 p.m. Open House  
on the Proposed Norval 
Quarry,  

4th Floor Council Chambers  

City Hall 
2 Wellington St. W. 
Brampton 

Information Meeting 

 

Purpose and Effect 

 

Brampton Brick Ltd. will present revised plans 
and new information regarding the Norval 
Quarry proposal. 
 

The purpose of this information meeting is to 
share information with the public and to hear 
comments.   
 
Proposal highlights: 

 

• In 2008, Brampton Brick Ltd. submitted a 
rezoning application to permit the extraction of 
shale and related uses. The 34.9-hectare (86 
acre) site is located on the east side of Winston 
Churchill Boulevard, north of Old Pine Crest 
Road, and is within the Greenbelt Plan. 
 
• The proposed Norval Quarry requires 
approval of an aggregate licence by the 
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry. 
 
• In January 2011, Brampton Brick Ltd. 
appealed its rezoning application to the Ontario 
Municipal Board (OMB). Council no longer has 
jurisdiction on the rezoning application. 
  
• In September 2014, informed by three peer 
reviews undertaken by the City’s consultants, 
and, based on input from the public and other 
stakeholders, City Council endorsed the staff 
recommendation not to support the rezoning 
application, as proposed. 
 
• In May 2016, Brampton Brick Ltd. submitted 
revised/new materials and updated plans for 
the proposed Norval Quarry.  
 

 

We value your input… 

Any person may express their support, 
opposition or comments to this application. 

 

How can I get involved? 

•    Attend the Information Meeting. 
      AND/OR 
•   Send comments to Natasha Rea,  

     Policy Planner (905-874-3861) 

     Natasha.Rea@brampton.ca 

      AND/OR 
•    Mail / Fax comments to: 
      Planning and Infrastructure Services 
      2 Wellington Street West, 3rd Floor 
      Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 or  
      Fax: (905) 874-2099 

 

More Information 

Project Webpage: 
http://www.brampton.ca/EN/Business/plannin
g-development/projects-
studies/Pages/Norval-Quarry-Re-Zoning.aspx 
 
The revised/new materials from Brampton 
Brick are available to view at the Planning 
Counter, 3rd floor of City Hall.    
 
Meeting details are available on the Planning 
and Infrastructure Services meetings/agenda 
page: http://www.brampton.ca/EN/City-
Hall/meetings-agendas/Pages/Welcome.aspx 
 
For more information on this application,  
visit City Hall, Third floor between 9:00 a.m.  
and 4:00 p.m. during the regular business  
week.   
 

Important Information about making a submission 
Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  With 
the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 
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